Public Relations Report for January 19, 2014
All issues relating to PR has been handled by Kevin Wagner with no committee being formed.  
Publicity for Valentine Fundraiser
1) The following items have been secured for publicizing the “Just Because..I Love You” 2nd Annual Valentine Fundraising Event as of Tuesday, January 7, 2014:
· WGAL Online Events Calendar

· WHTM Online Events Calendar

· WHP-21 Online Events Calendar

· WITF – RSVPA Online Events Calendar 

· PennLive – Patriot-News Online Calendar 

· Cumberlink – Online Sentinel Events Calendar

· Eventful – Online database of events

· Events in PA – Online database of events

· American Towns – Online database of concerts

· WINK 104 – Online Events Calendar

· River 97.3 – Online Events Calendar

· LGBT Coalition Center Calendar

· Central Voice Online Calendar
· Craigslist – Event Center
· Eventmap.us 

2) The poster was created and went to the Dickinson Print Center.  30 posters have been received as of Friday, January 10, 2014 and will be handed over to Ed Diel for distribution.

3) The benefit has also been uploaded to the front page of the HGMC website and went live on our Facebook page last week.  An e-vite was also sent out to all our friends  via Facebook.
Publicity for Garden in the Keystone:

1) I will need to develop a press release for our March 1, 2014 “Garden in the Keystone” concert with the NJ Gay Men’s Chorus no later than February 1st.  This is so that it can appear in the necessary publications (Central Voice) and online promotions in a timely fashion.

2) Jefferson has agreed to design the poster for this concert.  He has agreed to have the design to me by January 20, 2014 so that it can go to the printer and be made available for distribution by the guys on February 1, 2014.  I will be contacting Jefferson to see if he is interested in designing the said poster/postcard.

Publicity for We’re Ready for Our Close-Ups!:
1) I need to have a press release written and ready to go out by February 1st so that we can include it in the March/April edition of Central Voice.  If we miss this deadline, we may not have the expose in the May/June edition of this paper.  I will ask Adam Gustafson to give me thoughts and ideas on paper so I may work up such a release by the February 1st deadline.

Publicity Information for New Members:
1) Eric Laumer provided me with the text and background information in order to send out e-blasts in an attempt to secure new members for the Chorus.

2) E-blasts were sent to all within our mailing list on the following dates – January 3, January 10, & January 17.

Chorus Website and E-mail Account:
1) The following information was updated on the HGMC website page as of the week of January 6th:

· Box Office Tab

· Artistic Director – to reflect our new AD, Adam Gustafson, and his photo

· Accompanist – to reflect a more recent photo of Dan Deitzel

2) Our Winter Whirl photos were uploaded to the HGMC website and Facebook as of this month.

3) Within the past week our website showed an increase of 58 new visitors and there has been an increase of 31% in terms of traffic to the website over last month.

4) We have added 11 new friends to our Facebook page over the last month.  Birthday greetings from the HGMC continue to go out to individuals via our Facebook page.

Respectfully submitted by Kevin Wagner, HMC PR Committee Chair, January 12, 2014
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